
 
 

Dear Resident of Stonegate Neighborhood Area, 
 
It is hard to believe that the SHNA is already three years old and has 
especially grown within the last year.  
 
Our goals are to come together to promote: civic, recreational, social, 
health, safety, educational and charitable activities for the common 
benefit and enjoyment for the residents of our neighborhood.  
 
Our accomplishments on the reverse page are a direct reflection of your 
interest, involvement, ideas, and efforts help to make our community 
better and stronger. Your support with membership also helps to make 
these possible. 
 
Please consider renewing your membership or becoming a new 
member for 2023! Included is a membership form with directions. 
Renewing/joining online is also easy and helps with maintaining 
membership. 
  
I highly encourage all residents to easily sign up to our website at: 
www.stonegate-homestead.com to receive notifications and learn more 
about the SHNA. 
 
SHNA President 
Brad Eldridge 


